South Carolina
t Workers Party

Letter to State Election Commission, 03/28/24

SCWP CANDIDATE CERTIFICATIONS
On Saturday, March 16, 2024, the South Carolina Workers Party (SCWP) held it's annual convention.
The majority of our county delegates voted in favor to run the following candidates for office on our
ballot line. I am certifying the SC Workers Party candidates below to be placed on the ballot for the
general election.
Patrick (Kiral) Mace running for Senate District 16 & House District 026
Harold Geddings running for Senate District 26 & House District 093
Gary Votour running for Senate District 22 & House District 076
Claudia De La Cruz running for US President
Karina Garcia running for US Vice President
Attached are the minutes from our convention. Each of the candidates listed above meets, or will meet

before the general election, or as otherwise required by law, the qualifications for the office for which
she/he/they have filed. (SC Code of Laws 7-13-40)

In Solidarity,

Harold Geddings, SCWP Co-Chair






